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Kent-Auburn Conveyance System Improvements Project
October 9, 2013
Construction activities to increase next week on Southeast 264th Street

Las actividades de construccion comenzaran la préxima semana en Southeast 246th Street
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King County contractors continue to install the Kent East Hill Diversion pipeline underneath Southeast 264th Street.
The new pipeline will help provide sufficient capacity to meet Kent’s needs through 2050 and reduce the chance of
sewer backups into homes and streets.

PROJECT UPDATE: KENT EAST HILL DIVERSION
Construction activity will increase the week of ! 1 = 1) Existing City of Kent Sewer
October 14 as crews begin the final phase of work A e [ s 4 "F . 2) Proposed new County Sewer
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e Monday, October 14 concrete trucks will be
onsite to grout the new sewer pipe in the bore
pit (see map). Crews will then begin revising
the shoring to allow for installation of
manholes and completion of the pipeline prior
to filling and restoring the pit.

| Approximate [\
“» | location of
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e Open-trench pipe installation begins next
week. Crews will excavate the south side of
the SE 264th St to install sewer pipe between
the bore pit and 114th Ave SE (see map).
Expect increased truck traffic, noise and high Mg E gagTH nstatiation. 3
levels of activity. Pipe installation is expected Rt ~ qu k J‘ww;
to be completed by mid-November. This work 4
is weather dependent.

Expect lane restrictions and parking limitations in work

* Restoration activities on SE 264th St and zones along Southeast 264th Street. Please use caution
school property are expected to be completed and obey flaggers and posted traffic signs.
by the end of the year, weather dependent.

e Settlement monitoring inspections continue Thank you for your patience during this work!

on Southeast 264th Place during construction.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: For More Information

e Work hours from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. weekdays

e Single lane closures in work areas

e Parking and sidewalk restrictions

e Cones, signs and flaggers will be used to manage | Contact: Adair Muth, adair.muth@kingcounty.gov
traffic flow and local access 206-477-5505

e Increased travel time when driving through the
work area

e Noise and other activity associated with a .
construction site: work crews, dust, trucks, heavy Espafiol UATEl Tiéng Viét —

machinery and excavating equipment

Project Web site: Visit www.kingcounty.gov and
search “Kent Auburn”

24-hour Construction Information: 206-296-4081
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Translation Information

This text provides information on the Kent-Auburn Conveyance System Improvements Project and
describes potential construction impacts. Please leave a message at 206-296-4081 with your phone
number and indicate your language. An interpreter will be provided at no cost to you.

Este texto brinda informacién acerca del Proyecto de mejora del sistema de transporte Kent-Auburn y
describe los impactos potenciales de la construccion. Por favor deje un mensaje al 206-296-4081 con su
numero de teléfono e indique su idioma. Le proporcionaremos un intérprete sin costo.
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Van ban nay cung cap théng tin vé Hé Thng Chuyén Tai Kent-Auburn

Du 4n cai thién va mé ta tac dong xay dung tiem nang. Xin vui long dé lai tin nhan tai 206-296-4081 v&i
s& dién thoai clia ban va cho biét ngdn ngit clia ban. M6t théng dich vién s& dugc cung cap mién phi cho
ban.

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE
206-684-1280 / 711 (TTY Relay)




